Philip Dagnall

From:

Sent: 04 March 2019 1251
To: pmods22

Subject: Simonstone Site MM5

I would point out that Whins Lane along the edge of the proposed site is already a significant traffic
hazard. As regular walker and cyclist along that lane, I would point out that the actual width of the road is
already very dangerous as cars cannot pass each other when walkers/ cyclists are along the road to the west
of the designated area. So it generates the question where on earth can access to the site can be positioned
without making the risk of accidents significantly higher.




